
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of East Windsor 

Board of Finance 

 

The East Windsor Board of Finance will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 PM in the East 

Windsor High School Cafeteria, Main Street, East Windsor, CT Wednesday, May 26, 

2010. 

 

This Public Hearing will be held ONLY if the Tuesday, May 25, 2010 Budget 

Referendum fails to be approved by the voters. 

 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to receive comment and input on the 2010/2011 

proposed Town Budget. Any proposed budget may be increased and/or decreased based 

upon this input. 

 

Dated at East Windsor, CT this 17th day of May, 2010. 

 

Jack Mannette 

Chairman 

East Windsor Board of Finance 


